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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
February 12, 2021 
 
Ms. Linda Bridwell   
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
 
Re: Case No. 2020-00302 

In the Matter of an Electronic Investigation of Interconnection and Net Metering 
Guidelines 

 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Duke Energy Kentucky, Inc. (Duke Energy Kentucky or the Company) is in receipt of Commission 
letter dated February 8, 2021 which files into the record of the above proceeding, Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission Order No. 2222 (FERC Order No. 2222). The letter provides five days to 
comment regarding the contents of said document. As such, the Company states that it does not 
object to including FERC Order No. 2222 into the record; however, the Company’s non-objection 
to the document’s inclusion in the record should not be construed as a substantive comment or 
agreement on the contents of FERC Order No. 2222. The Company reserves the right to comment 
further at a later date.  
 
This original document will be filed with the Commission within 30 days of the lifting of the 
current state of emergency. I certify that the electronically filed document is a true and accurate 
copy of the original document.  
 
Please date-stamp the extra two copies of this letter and return to me in the enclosed envelope.  
 

Respectfully submitted,   
 
      /s/Larisa Vaysman 
       
      Larisa Vaysman  
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